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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Ok. Let's talk early next week. 

Bob Brownstein < bbrownstein@atwork.org > 

Friday, January 11, 2013 3:23 PM 
Kathleen King 
RE: CHI and SJ 

From: Kathleen King fmailto:kking@scfho.com] 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 3:10 PM 
To: Bob Brownstein 
Subject: RE: CHI and SJ 

I am worried about the city council I am not sure we can get support from 6 of them. 
For sure, we could get support from Ash, Kansen, Xavier, and Don. We may be able to get Sam and 
Madison due to their political plans. It is a good idea to get their position whether they would support 
or not. Can we strategize and can we do it soon? 

Kathleen King 
Chief Executive Officer 
Santa Clara Family Heclt'- Found;,tion 
210 East Hacienda Avenue 
Campbell, CA 95008 
408/874-1998 ph 
408/874-lMS fx 
www. he a lthvfamilvfund.org 

Make a difference in the health of our chiidren by contributing to the Healthy Kids Program! 

Confidentiality Notice: 
This electronic mail transmission (including any documents, files or previous email messages attached to it) may contain confidential information that is 
intended for a specific individual and purpose and that is privileged or otherwise protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, or a person 
responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient. please delete this message and notify me of the error. Any disclosure, copying or distribution of this 
message, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited. Thank you. 

From: Bob Brownstein [ ma ilto: bbrownstein @atwork.org) 
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2013 2:12PM 
To: Kathleen King 
Subject: RE: CHI and SJ 

What do you think of the idea of us coming in with a proposal that they phase out the grant: 
1.5 next year, then 1, the .5, the 0. It would give them a politically peaceful exit strategy- and would give CHI 
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